
The Project for the Improvement of Facilities at Eruba 
Primary School and Unit for the Deaf in Arua District  

 

1. Project Detail 

Organization Eruba Primary School and Unit for the Deaf 

Amount of funding US$ 75,559  

Signatory Mr. Odama Godfrey, Head Teacher 

Name of the project The Project for the Improvement of Facilities at 
Eruba Primary School and Unit for the Deaf in 
Arua District  

Location of the project Arua District 

Items funded through this 
project Classroom block, furniture and latrine blocks  

Date of Grant Signing  17 March 2015 

   
 
Eruba Primary School is a government aided school located in Arua District, Northern 
Uganda and has 1,037 students (479 boys and 558 girls) from P1 to P7. The school has 
only 7 classrooms which are overcrowded with average number of 148 students in each 
class. In addition, P1 and P2 students have to sit on the floor while they are taking 
classes because their classrooms are not furnished with desks and chairs. Furthermore, 
there are only 5 stances of latrines each for girls and boys. Therefore, this project will 
construct a classroom block (4 class rooms) and boys’ and girls’ latrine blocks (5 
stances each) and procure 108 three seater desks and furniture for teachers to provide 
the students with a better learning environment. 
 
 
  
 

       2. Grant Contract Ceremony  
 
The Ambassador of Japan to Uganda, H. E. Junzo Fujita, signed the Grant Contract 
with Mr. Odama Godfrey, Head Teacher of Eruba Primary School and Unit for the Deaf, 
on 17 March 2015 at the Embassy of Japan.  
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http://www.ug.emb-japan.go.jp/02en/e04develop/ggp/press%20release/2012/12_18.html

